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Update: As of 1/2013, the City Clerk no longer provides passport

services

Traveling? Got Your Passport? Need to Renew?

Do it now before prices go up...

For those of you who are anticipating travel anytime in the near future, or those of you who have passports that may
be expiring shortly, or to those of you who have wanted a passport but have just put it off, the City of Perris City
Clerk’s office has just been notified by the Department of State that it appears that the fees to obtain a passport or a
renewal will possibly be raised sometime after March 9th.

As an example the fee for an adult passport will be raised $35 for a total of $135 plus the cost of photos. 
This appears to be a substantial increase.  

Save yourself some money and make your appointment today, by calling the Perris City Clerk’s office at 951-956-
2925. 
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